
Supplementary note from Lyminge Parish Council. 

 

We have completed ‘Section 1 – Annual Governance Statement 2024/25’ and have the 
following information to relay. 

In relation to assertion ‘4’ “We provided proper opportunity during the year for the exercise 
of electors’ rights in accordance with the requirements of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations” we have answered ‘no’. 

In the 23/24 audit, we published the notice of public rights more than one day ahead of the 
notice period beginning and as such provided more notice than required in legislation. This 
means that we have not complied with the Accounts and Audit Regulations.  


